
January 13, 2010 

Photos From Our Neply Area Ministries!  

Below are a few photos sent to us by Pastor Antoine.  He is currently very busy organizing the village and aiding 

those who are still trapped or hurt.  He said he didn't have much time to take photos but he said he will send us more 

soon.  For now here are some photos of homes that were destroyed and of the temporary living structures that 

people have made out of bedsheets, sticks, towels, and whatever else they can find in the rubble. 

 

Please continue to pray and spread the word about their situation! 
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Thank you for your continued prayers in this difficult time, 

 

Joy Jones 

 


